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 Board Meeting 

 January 15, 2009 

 

 

TRANSFER OF CENTER FOR ECONOMIC EDUCATION, CHICAGO 

 

 

Action: Approve the Transfer of the Center for Economic Education, Chicago 

 

Funding: No New Funding Required 

 

 

The Interim Chancellor at Chicago with the advice of the Chicago Senate, 

the Graduate College, the College of Business Administration, and the College of Liberal 

Arts and Sciences, recommends the transfer of the Center for Economic Education from 

the College of Business Administration to the College of Liberal Arts and Sciences. 

In June, 2008 the Department of Economics and its associated programs, 

including the Doctor of Philosophy in Economics, the Master of Arts in Economics, the 

Minor in Real Estate, and the Minor in Labor Markets and Workforce Development, 

were transferred from the College of Business Administration to the College of Liberal 

Arts and Sciences.  The Center for Economic Education, currently housed in the 

Department of Economics, was not included in the June 2008 transfer of programs.  As a 

result, the Center seeks to transfer its activities and faculty and staff affiliations in order 

to align itself correctly within the Department of Economics within the College of Liberal 

Arts and Sciences. 

Approved by the Board of Trustees  

January 15, 2009  
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The Board action recommended in this item complies in all material 

respects with applicable State and federal laws, University of Illinois Statutes, 

The General Rules Concerning University Organization and Procedure, and Board of 

Trustees policies and directives. 

The Vice President for Academic Affairs concurs with this 

recommendation.  The University Senates Conference has indicated that no further 

Senate jurisdiction is involved. 

The President of the University recommends approval.  This action is 

subject to further review by the Illinois Board of Higher Education. 

 


